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Memorar

To: All Members of t.

From: Representative Tom Tangretti& M

Date: May 29, 2007

Re: Co-sponsorship of legislation to authorize a county facilities security fee

In the near future, I will be introducing a bill to authorize the governing bodies of Pennsylvania’s
counties to adopt a county facilities security fee. The revenues from the fee would be set aside as
a dedicated fund under the discretion of the governing body for the implementation and ongoing
administration of security measures within county facilities. If adopted, the fee may not exceed
five dollars ($5) in the first year; subsequently, any fee increase shall not exceed the amount of
the fee currently being imposed plus an additional amount not to exceed an annual cost-of-living
adjustment.

It is important that we recognize that a lot is being asked of county governments with regard to
providing security not only at county courthouses but at many other county-run facilities as well.
This proposal is endorsed as a part of the platform of the County Commissioners Association of
Pennsylvania.

If you wish to cosponsor this initiative, please contact Sharon Snell in my office by calling 783-
5963 or via e-mail at ssnell@pahouse.net.

@ PRINTED ON RECYCLED PAPER



THOMAS A. TANGRETTI, MEMBER COMMITTEES

O 105 STATION PLACE
101 EHALT STREET
GREENSBURG, PENNSYLVANIA 15601
PHONE: (724) 834-6400
FAX:  (724) 834-6799

TOURISM & RECREATIONAL
DEVELOPMENT, CHAIRMAN

LOCAL GOVERNMENT COMMISSION

O 328 IRVIS OFFICE BUILDING
P.0O. BOX 202057
HARRISBURG, PENNSYLVANIA 17120-2057

oo House of Representatives
COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
HARRISBURG

Memorandum

To: All Members of the House of Representatives

From: Representative Tom Tangretti& M

Date: May 29, 2007

Re: Co-sponsorship of legislation to authorize a county facilities security fee

In the near future, I will be introducing a bill to authorize the governing bodies of Pennsylvania’s
counties to adopt a county facilities security fee. The revenues from the fee would be set aside as
a dedicated fund under the discretion of the governing body for the implementation and ongoing
administration of security measures within county facilities. If adopted, the fee may not exceed
five dollars ($5) in the first year; subsequently, any fee increase shall not exceed the amount of
the fee currently being imposed plus an additional amount not to exceed an annual cost-of-living
adjustment.

It is important that we recognize that a lot is being asked of county governments with regard to
providing security not only at county courthouses but at many other county-run facilities as well.
This proposal is endorsed as a part of the platform of the County Commissioners Association of
Pennsylvania.

If you wish to cosponsor this initiative, please contact Sharon Snell in my office by calling 783-
5963 or via e-mail at ssnell@pahouse.net.

@ PRINTED ON RECYCLED PAPER



